
 
 

 

PARDON OUR NOISE 
 
 
Dear Neighbor, 
 
In the evenings between 9/13/22 and 9/20/22 construction activity will take place on 
N/NE 155th Street between Midvale and 15th Ave NE.  Doing this work at night allows us 
the opportunity to take advantage of the dry weather this week, reducing the risk of 
project delays, and minimizing impacts on Parkwood Elementary’s transportation and 
operations. 
 
Roadway paving is estimated to last 5 working nights, weather permitting, and will occur 
between 7:00pm and 5:00am Monday through Friday with construction progressing 
through the work limits. East of I-5 will be completed first, followed by areas to the west 
of I-5.   
 
The activity has been permitted by the City of Shoreline, conditioned with measures to 
mitigate noise to the maximum extent possible.  
 
Project Updates and more information is available at the project website: 
shorelinewa.gov/government/projects-initiatives/n-155th-street-pavement-preservation 
 
If you have any questions, please contact: 
 
Kristin Terpstra, Project Manager 
kterpstra@shorelinewa.gov  
(206) 801-2474  
 
Shoreline 24-Hour 
Customer Response Team 
(206) 801-2700      


